
BOSE	INSTITUTE	
KOLKATA	

	
CIRCULAR	

 

In	continuation	to	this	office	circular	no.	R/4230/2020	dated	18th	March	and	the	order	issued	by	
Government	 of	 West	 Bengal,	 Health	 &	 Family	 Welfare	 Department	 vide	 nos.	 H&FW/120/20	 dated	
22.03.2020	 regarding	 complete	 Safety	 Restrictions	 for	 combating	 the	 spread	 of	 COVID-19,	 this	 is	 to	
inform	to	all	concerned	that	no	fresh	RTI	applications	will	be	entertained	and	no	replies	will	be	provided	
for	 already	 filed/fresh	 RTI	 applications	 by	 the	 institute	 till	 the	 time	 office	 resumes	 and	functions	
normally.		

	
This	is	issued	with	the	approval	of	Director,	Bose	Institute. 

	

Sd/-	

(Rajarshi		Ray)	
Registrar	(Officiating)	

Bose	Institute	


